
Native Shrubs as 
Habitat and Host Plants
Saturday, March 11, 2017
9:30 coffee, conversation, displays, handouts
10:00 - 11:15 program
Barrington Village Hall
200 S. Hough Street
(free parking behind building)

You may think of shrubs as privacy screens and 
attractive additions to your yard, but they are 
so much more. Help the earth and its wildlife by 
planting native shrubs. They provide habitat for 
many creatures, including nesting spots for birds and 
shelter for birds and other small wildlife. Additionally, 
they are hosts for many moths and butterflies. Join 
us to learn how shrubs can sustain pollinators by 
feeding their larvae and can support the birds who 
depend on larvae to feed their nestlings.

Our speaker is Connor Shaw, owner of Possibility 
Place Nursery, CFC’s main source of beautiful, healthy 
native shrubs. He has been growing and selling native 
woody plants since 1978. He graduated from Utah 
State University with a Bachelor of Science degree in 
forest hydrology and a Master of Science in wild land 
hydrology. His Possibility Place is the area’s leading 
showcase for native arboriculture. 

Please join us to learn how to use beautiful native 
shrubs to sustain birds and native insects.

CFC members attend for free 
as a benefit of membership. 
Program fee is $10.00 for non-members 
(payable at the door).

communityed@citizensforconservation.org or 847-382-SAVE (7283)
To ensure proper registration,
please provide your name, phone number and program name.
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